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Roads Plan - Community Information Session 
 
The community is invited to attend an information session to hear about Ballina Shire Council’s plans 
to upgrade arterial roads accessing Ballina Island. 
 
The Information Session will be held on Tuesday 6 August 2019 commencing at 4pm in the 
Council Chambers at 40 Cherry Street, Ballina. 
 
Council’s Roads Contribution Plan looks to the future and identifies a strategic road works program 
of $164 million. This will cater for increased traffic from new urban development up to 2036. 
 
Council recently adopted a four-year budget to deliver $41 million in arterial road projects to improve 
access to Ballina Island and improve connectivity for our community.  
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend this information session. 
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